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MEDIA RELEASE

DATE: January2, 2019[2:05 PM]

Sheriff'sOffice Looking for Suspectn ArmedRobbery

OnJanuary?2, 2019,atapproximatelyl:06 AM, deputiesveredispatchedo the Maverickstationin the 2400block
of PetersorRoadin regardto anarmedrobberywhich hadjustoccurred.

Uponarrival deputiesdeterminedhatanunknownsuspecpresente semi-automati©iandgurto the clerkand
demandednoneyfrom theregister.

Thesuspecteft in awesterlydirectionon Constitutionwith anunknownamountof money.

Thesuspects describecasa malewhois approximatelys'8" tall, dressedn a darkhoodedsweatshirtdark pants,
white sneakersinda white maskcoveringeverythingbut his eyes. He took greatcarein coveringhis entirebody,
buttheclerk believedthatthe suspectvaspossiblyHispanicdueto olive skin aroundhis eyes.

Surveillancephotosof the suspectreattachedo this MediaRelease.lf you know who this suspects, his

whereaboutsr seeanythingout of the ordinary,pleasecontactthe Sheriff'sOffice DispatchCenterat
719-390-5555.
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On January 2, 2019, at approximately 1:06 AM, deputies were dispatched to the Maverick station in the 2400 block of Peterson Road in regard to an armed robbery which had just occurred.  

Upon arrival deputies determined that an unknown suspect presented a semi-automatic handgun to the clerk and demanded money from the register.  

The suspect left in a westerly direction on Constitution with an unknown amount of money.  

The suspect is described as a male who is approximately 5'8" tall, dressed in a dark hooded sweatshirt, dark pants, white sneakers and a white mask covering everything but his eyes.  He took great care in covering his entire body, but the clerk believed that the suspect was possibly Hispanic due to olive skin around his eyes.

Surveillance photos of the suspect are attached to this Media Release.  If you know who this suspect is, his whereabouts or see anything out of the ordinary, please contact the Sheriff's Office Dispatch Center at 719-390-5555.
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